
AUSLEY & MCMULLEN
ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW

Ms. Blanea S. Bayo, Director

Division of Records and Reporting

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

227 SOUTH CALHOUN STREET

P.O. BOX 39' ziP 32302

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 3230t

850 224-9115 FAX 850 222-7560

September 27, 1999

HAND DELIVERED

?IGipjjJ,

Re: Notice of Intent to Seek Confidential Classification - Confidential

Documents Enclosed

Dear Ms. Bayo:

rrusL

During the course of the Commission Staff's audit review of customers' bills the

company was asked to submit certain information detailed on the attached audit data request.

Encosed is Tampa Electric Company's response which the company at this time believes may

contain confidential proprietary business information entitled to protection from public

disclosure pursuant to Section 366.093, Florida Statutes. This letter will serve as Tampa

Electric's Notice of Intent to Seek Confidential Classification to the extent that any of the

information being provided is incorporated in the Staffs audit report. It is requested that the

enclosed documentation be returned to Tampa Electric Company within 21 days after the audit

exit conference conducted in this matter to enable all concerned to avoid the time and expense

associated with processing a request for confidential classification.

LLW/pp

Enclosure

cc: B. J. 1-lalbert w/o enc.

Division of Auditing & Financial Analys

RECEIVED & FILED

This Notice of Intent was filed with

Confidential Document No. LI Lo3trgl
The document has been placed in the

confidential files pending receipt of a request

for confidential treatment.
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